FAMILY COMMUNICATION POLICY

At Carol Murray Children's Centre we believe that communication between families and the Centre is vital to ensure the highest quality of care and education.

- All individual observations and information regarding child's development will be kept confidential.
- Methods of communication include
 - Newsletters and communication books
 - Displays and posters
 - Information pockets
 - Policy handbook
 - Centre information booklet
 - Brochure stands
 - Children's Portfolios
 - Floorbooks
 - Program display
 - Staff photo board and rosters
 - Parent meetings
 - Facebook
- Staff will communicate on a daily basis with parents and families in care about their child's days activities and interaction

Refer: **Grievance Policy**